
From: Jordan Louie  
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 4:54 PM 
To: Simone Fiore <simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: City File D02-22009 Zoning Amendment Protest 
Importance: High 
 
Hello Simone and whomever it may concern, 
 
I am a resident living in the surrounding area of the proposed construction site at 7 Poplar Drive. I live at 48 Globemaster 
Lane. 
 
I would like to write to you to protest this development as the surrounding neighborhoods are already heavily saturated 
and they do not have the capacity for facilitating the increase in traffic around the development site. 
I have young children and I am concerned for their safety when crossing various streets and walking to bus stops in the 
area. My neighbors also have young families and they have similar feelings regarding the proposed amendment. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Jordan Louie 
 


